Government of Gouvernement des
Northwest Territories Territoires du Nord-Ouest

JUN 3 0 2016
Mark Cliffe-Phillips VIA EMAIL

Executive Director

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
PO Box 938

YELLOWKNIFE, NT X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Cliffe-Phillips:

Extension Request for Response Deadline to Technical Session Undertakings
for Canadian Zinc Corporation - Prairie Creek All Season Road (EA1415-01
[2014]) Environmental Assessment

The Government of the Northwest Territories (the GNWT) is requesting an
extension to provide a response to Undertaking #14. An extension to July 8, 2016,
would allow the GNWT to provide a more fulsome and complete response to the
undertaking.

The GNWT appreciates the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board'’s

consideration in granting the request. Should you have any questions, please contact
Melissa Pink, Manager, Project Assessment Branch, Department of Lands, at (867)

767-9183 ext. 24069 or melissa pink@gov.nt.ca.

Sincerely,

e

"\
/ Lorraine Seale
/ Director, Liabilities and Financial Assurances
Department of Lands
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